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INVITATION TO THE END OF THE YEAR CHILDREN'S PARTY 

 

This is to inform the University community that the University of Ibadan Women  Society 

(UIWS) is inviting children of the staff of the University of Ibadan between the ages of  four 

(4) and ten (10) to a MODIFIED END OF THE YEAR CHILDREN'S PARTY FOR 2020.  

 

Date: 30 December  

  

Venue : Vice-Chancellor's Lodge (Ayo Banjo Manor) 

 

Time : 2.00pm 

 

Please note that due to the second wave of COVID-19, children will just pick up their food 

packs and leave. 

 

The community is assured that social distancing and other COVID -19 safety protocols will 

be put in place.  

 

Thank you. 
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